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Flat 4 Temple 

Heath Lodge

33 Templewood 

Avenue

Hampstead

London NW3 7UY

11/09/2017  14:53:582017/4549/L OBJ Brian Berman For the attention of Laura Hazelton

I would like to make the following comments in respect of the above.

Extending the 3rd floor and constructing the new staircase and lift to project close to 

Templewood Ave would affect the light to the front elevation of No 33 and be completely out 

of character with homes in the road and neighbourhood which do not “sit” on the road and 

do have attractive front garden areas. I am firmly of the opinion It is overdevelopment of the 

site.
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